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TO:  Stephanie Mullen, Executive Director 

 

FROM: Donald Lomoljo, Utilities Hearing Officer  

 

RE: National, State or Regional Associations and Organizations Representation 

Update (January 1, 2016 – June 30, 2016) 

 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

 

NARUC Staff Subcommittee on Water: 

 

NARUC Winter Meetings 

I attended the NARUC Winter Meetings in Washington, DC from February 13-17, 2016.   At the 

Winter Meetings, in addition to the General Sessions, I attended the pipeline safety 

subcommittee meeting on February 14 and the Water Committee meetings February 15-16.  

Prior to the Winter Meetings, in my capacity as the Chair of the Staff Subcommittee on Water, I 

assisted in organizing the agenda of the Water Committee. 

NAWC Staff Water Policy Forum 

At the invitation of the National Association of Water Companies (NAWC), I attended the 

NAWC Staff Water Policy Forum from March 30-April 1, 2016 in Albuquerque, New Mexico.  

The Forum allowed for dialogue and an exchange of ideas between regulators, consumer 

representatives, and others regarding current water utility issues.   

NARUC Utility Rate School 

I attended the NARUC Utility Rate School in San Diego, California from May 22-27, 2016.  I 

was a faculty member and assisted attendees with their completion of the mock rate case. 

NARUC Summer Meetings 

After the Winter Meetings, in my capacity as the Chair of the Staff Subcommittee on Water, I 

assisted in organizing the agenda of the Water Committee and Staff Subcommittee on Water in 

preparation for the Summer Meetings to be held July 14-17, 2016, in Nashville, Tennessee. 

 


